



 

 

 A big ‘Well Done’ to all members! The sewing evening last 
month produced some really lovely things that sold well at Bookham 
Village Day. We made £467 for MVQ from sales and £148 for the Bookham 
Village Association with the raffle quilt. The stall looked beautiful as usual 
and many people commented on how nice it looked. Can you spot the 
maple leaf block that you made?


Next meeting Thursday 4th July 
This date may ring a bell! As the Harrison 
Room is a polling station and I believe there is a 
bit of an election going on, we are meeting in 
the main hall. Please park at the front of the 
building. 
Our speaker is Anne Helyer a textile artist and 
her talk is entitled “From Start to Finish”. There 
will be a raffle so bring some pennies. I look 
forward to seeing you all .  

                  

               Anne Helyer



 

Dates for your Diary 
  

Thurs. 4 July   Speaker: Anne Hellyer 

19 - 21 July   Lullingstone Quilt and Craft Festival 

Thurs. 1 Aug Cream Tea Garden Party 2-4pm 

1-4 Aug   Festival of Quilts - NEC Birmingham. 

10 - 13 Oct  Knitting and Stitching Show - Alexander Palace. 

Sat 12 Oct  Drop in day - to sew for Christmas Fair 

Sat 30 Nov Christmas fair, Royal Grammar School, Guildford. 

Sat 17 Jan  UFO day - Bookham Village Hall - Bring your   

   unfinished projects and really get to grips with them! 

 Garden Party! 
Thursday 1 August 2 - 4pm 

Cresta 
Druids Close 

Ashtead 
KT21 2UH 

You are invited to attend the annual MVQ Garden Party for a cream tea! There will be a decorated 
hat competition so put your thinking caps on and decorate them with whatever you can find. The 
more extravagant the better! Prizes will be awarded by popular vote.


Fun Raffle - everyone please bring a prize ( around £5 in value) and everyone will be a winner!


We are very grateful to Pam and Pete for opening their garden and we hope the sun will shine for 
us. Please be aware there are bee hives in the garden. Many of us have enjoyed their honey in 
the past but unfortunately it hasn’t been a good year for honey production so there is a bit of a 
shortage. 




 You should all have received by email an updated list of members’ contact 
details. Please print this out and keep handy to avoid using your friends as 
directory enquiries! ;)                                                                                         
If you haven’t received it please let me know claytonk054@gmail.com


The committee are thinking about running a basic patchwork and quilting 
skills day in 2025 for members  and potential members if there is any 
interest. Have a think whether there are some things you would like help with 
or if you have a friend new to the craft who would benefit. We will be talking 
more about this in the future but if you have any thoughts please talk to one 
of the committee.
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